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1. Wendy LOVELL, page 64 

Question Asked: 
Do you have a handle on the costs to each of the CMAs of the last major 
flooding event for re-establishment of banks and infrastructure and stuff 
that CMA –  
Camille WHITE: We would have to take that notice. 

Response:  
 

The North Central CMA can provide flood damage information relating to 
the North Central CMA works.  The North Central CMA have received 
approximately $5,845,000 for flood recovery works that has been used to 
undertake flood damage assessments, some riparian works such as 
fencing, revegetation and weed control, erosion control, surface drainage 
works and refurbishment to critical groundwater monitoring.   

Statewide information could be sought from DEECA (Sector Resilience and 
Emergency | Water and Catchments | Department of Energy, Environment 
and Climate Action 

 


